
   

  
  

Chairman of the IC of Russia Instructs to Establish All
Circumstances of Shooting Civilians at Zaporozhye Checkpoint

 

  

Today, information has been published on the Internet stating that on March 17, 2022, at a
checkpoint located at the exit from the city of Zaporozhye, Ukrainian militants shot civilians trying
to leave the city. As a result, two local residents were killed, three sustained gunshot wounds.

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation A. I. Bastrykin instructed the
Main Investigative Department of the IC of Russia to collect and document the evidence and to
identify all persons involved in the deed to subsequently bring them to justice.
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